C20 COMMUNICATION COUNCIL – June 28, 2022 CW (PM) - Report No. 26, Item 4

From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario

Subject: FW: [External] Petition UPDATE

Date: June-13-22 7:49:04 PM

From: Shari Gouzvaris < Shari.Gouzvaris@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:43 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: FW: [External] Petition UPDATE

FYI

Shari Gouzvaris

Council Office Administrator

905-832-8585, ext. 8839 | shari.gouzvaris@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan I Office of the City Clerk

2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca





Subject: [External] Petition UPDATE

The petition **opposing** the rezoning application of the property known as 80 Glen Shields Ave has been submitted to the City of Vaughan with

1854 signatures in total (1032 on-line plus 822 hard copy)

The owner, 1494096 Ontario Inc., has applied to change the zoning to permit the development of a 9 and 7 storey rental / mixed used buildings comprising of 198 units and parking for 225 vehicles in two

underground levels.

The Glen Shields Ratepayers Association (GSRA) is grateful for your support and will keep you apprised of all further updates.

Gino Muia President GSRPA Joseph Brunaccioni Director June 10, 2022